В апреле-мае  2016 г. студенты 1-2 курсов отделения английского языка ОГУ имени И.С.Тургенева принятии участие в совместном проекте со студентами Бейтс Колледж (штат Мэн, США) “Праздники России”. Участниками проекта было подготовлено 35 творческих работ, которые используются в работе профессором Джейн Костлоу и другими преподавателями Бейтс Колледж.
Благодарственное письмо от КЭтлин Гриффин

Dear Kate, Mira, Tanya, Dasha, Nastya, Karina, Jane, DashaFomina, and NastyaLarenkova,


Thank you all very much for your responses to my survey! I was overwhelmed by how many responses I received, and I am incredibly grateful that you chose to share your stories and traditions with me, and I was happy to get such kind and helpful responses. 


I would like to explain a little bit about why I chose to send you the survey and what I am studying. I will graduate from Bates College this May with a degree in Environmental Studies and a minor in Russian Language. During my last term at this college, I wanted to create my own independent study course to study a topic that was interesting to me personally, instead of taking a seminar course. I chose to study nature and culture in Russia, focusing specifically on winter and winter holidays. In doing this, I read some classic Russian literature, mostly Tolstoy, as well as old news articles and video clips about the history of holiday celebration in Russia. I wanted to get a modern view on holidays like New Year’s, Christmas, Lent, and others from students like myself, and that is why I sent the survey to you all!


The research that I have done, including the surveys I have received from you, will be integrated into the curriculum of a course taught by a Bates College professor (Jane Costlow) in coming years! So with your help, I have been able to add to an academic course of study at my college, and leave a legacy behind me, which is very important to me.


So thank you again for your help and your kind words. You all will now always have a friend in the United States, and I hope that you will all feel free to write to me in the future if you need any similar assistance from an American student, or if you would simply like to have a correspondence across the world! Your professor will have my email address handy should any of you choose to stay in touch!


With all my thanks and best wishes,


Caitrin (Катя) Griffin, age 22
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